




Community Involvement & 
Communication: 
Goal 4: FIS will communicate, engage and develop 
partnerships with stakeholders 

Objective 4.1: By May 2019, increase overall parent 
satisfaction with school communication to 85% as 
evidenced on end of year parent surveys . 

Object ive 4.2: By January 2019, increase the district 
use of technology to promote happenings in our 
schools to a minimum of 10 messages per month at 
each school. 

Objective 4.3: By June 2018, improve staff satisfaction 
communication within the district to 90% as measured 
by staff survey. 

Finance and Operations: 
Goa l 5: FIS w ill ach ieve lo ng ter m fi nancia l sta b ility 

Objective 5.1: By August 2018, achieve parity with 
school districts of similar size and geographic location 
in regard to salary schedules 

Objective 5.2: By May 2019, reduce energy 
consumption by 20% when compared to energy 
consumption in December 2015 . 



Our dedicated staff is committed to helping students achieve high levels 
of success while making school work challenging and learning fun. We 
are committed to providing students a safe and caring learning 
environment, access to modem technology, and relevant learning 
opportunities that will prepare them for success beyond high school in the 
21st century. To help inspire and engage students in their learning, we 
provide teachers ongoing, useful professional development to support 
their instruction for the purpose of advancing student learning to the 
highest levels. 

In the Fairview Independent Schools, our core values serve as the 
foundation upon which we execute our mission. These values include : 
• A focus on success for all students 
• Clear and open communication 
• High quality instruction 
• Positive relationships 
, Honesty and Integrity 
• Leadership 

Fairview Independent is a wonderful place to educate a child. The 
tremendous parent and community support of our schools is a vital factor 
in creating a first class education for our students. We deeply appreciate 
parents, community members, and business owners for helping us make 
education a priority. 

As you visit our website and learn more about our schools and programs, 
I hope you will gain an understanding of the many opportunities our 
school district provides for the children of our community. Thank you for 
supporting us in the important work of educating our community's 
children and young people. 

Sincerely, 

Michael Taylor 
Superintendent 
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